ORDINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING
NOVEMBER 7, 2024
CLUBHOUSE

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM

Present: Robert Vancour
Steve Licitra
Joan Lanzo
Cheryl Gervais

Also present. Louise Wilcox, Treasurer, and Board of Governors member of
Giants Neck Beach Association

Ms. Wilcox present by invitation for both organizations to discuss common
problems and joint solutions.

GNBA did have a “watchman” in the past to enforce regulations but it has not
had one for several years. GNBA does have problems with parking and
some littering and misuse of recreation facilities and beaches. There is
definite interest in working towards a solution beneficial to both associations.

Further research on signs, including costs and location and wording will
continue. The signs may be common as to size and language between both
associations. Beechwood Park needs signage for park rules. Beach may
also need improvement of signs. Existing signhage will be reviewed for
requests of replacement or worn signs by town and additional signage for
Town roads Budget recommendations will be made as current budge does
not have funds allocated for signs.

Members will review ordinances for necessary degree of
enforcement/penalty and actions to take for repeat offenses. Some sort of
record keeping and ‘ticket” will be necessary. Procedures for appeal of
enforcement are within the Ordinances

Board members will share research and share results.

Next meeting will be in January 2025. Meeting ended at 8:15 PM.



